April 2, 2019

Mr. Marcus Sis, Chief of Staff
Representative Mark Meek
900 Court Street NE, H-478
Salem Oregon 97301

Dear Representative Meek:

Our Mother spent almost 4 years in a Memaory Care “Family Home” environment.

Finding Haven Corner was an absolute blessing to our family. The smaller populated home
provided exactly what mom needed.

Larger groups of people compounded her confusion making everyday life almost unbearable for

her.

Haven Corner was able to provide one on one care. They really “Knew” mom and her extended
family as well. This provided immense comfort to all of us, knowing that because they could
spend quality time with mom, they could also recognize when something might be a little off,
being able to quickly get mom the attention she may need.

In this smaller environment the caregiver is also able to take residents for fun outings, rides to
see fall colors, to the nursery to select flowers to plant, for ice cream cones or to a local play, all
enhancing the lives of the members of the Haven Corner family.

Our mother never could have comfortably lived out the remainder of her life without the
personal care and concern of a “Family Home” environment.

Our extended family understands the value and need for the small “Family Home” Memory
Care facility.




